
The øoor levels within the proposed 
development will not be set lower than the 
exsting levels. The area is in øooding zone 1 
and the risk of surface water risk is marked as 
low for this address. The internal levels are 
300mm higher than the garden level and this 
will remain. Some drain slots will be provided in 
the garden if the patio is being redone. the garden if the patio is being redone. 

N/A as the levels are not changing and 
that they are 300mm above the existing 
garden levels
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